
 
 

PSBA/Notice May 20, 2022 

 
 

NOTICE FOR MEMBERS 
 

COMMENTS ON PROPOSED AMENDMENTS TO PSX REGULATIONS IN RELATION 
TO VARIOUS MATTERS. 

 

This refers to the notification Ref. No. PSX/N-475 dated May 20, 2022 
(https://www.psx.com.pk/psx/files/?file=187604-1.pdf), whereby, the PSX has invited 
the comments on proposed amendments to PSX Regulations in relation to various 
Matters. 

 
In this regard, the members are requested to kindly submit the comments, if any, with 
the Association Office through email at psamail024@gmail.com latest by May 30, 2022, so 
that a consolidated response is submitted with the authorities for their consideration. 

 
 

  sd  
BILAL FAROOQ ZARDI 
Secretary General 
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